
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 10, 2024 

 

To:  Members of the Healthy Neighborhoods Committee 

 

From:  Sheryl M. M. Long, City Manager 

 

Subject: Presentation – Community Engagement Policy Updates 
 

Attached is the presentation for the City of Cincinnati community engagement policy update. 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, FAICP, Director, Department of City Planning and Engagement 

  
 

bhartman
Typewriter
202402514


